
 

 

YSP Moldova training on Femininity and Masculinity at the public library Vasieni 
 
Sabina Nadejdin 
December 20, 2020 
 

 
 

"Achieving gender equality requires the engagement of women and men, girls and boys. It is everyone's 

responsibility." 

Ban Ki-moon 

 

  
 

YSP Moldova, in collaboration with the Family Federation for World Peace and Unification (FFWPU) of 

Moldova, organized on December 20, at the public library Vasieni, an event attended by 18 young people. 

YSP Moldova did a training on the topic "Femininity and masculinity". 

 

The training took place during the last meeting of the project "Moldova against all forms of 

discrimination", carried out by FFWPU, with the support of the European Union. 

 

At this event, the young participants of the "Equality through Objective" contest were also awarded with 

gifts, and all the participants of the project were awarded with honorary diplomas. 

 

 

 


